



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs K Rutherford MA BEd

Anchored in excellence

03rd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

As informed in an earlier letter Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy is focusing learning this week on the historic event of the coronation of King Charles III.

We have already made a start on planting flowers in our coronation boat and wall hangings all of which are situated at the entrance to the Academy.

Tomorrow we will be celebrating the Coronation in song and dance and warmly invite parents and carers to join us at either 9.15am or 2.30pm.

On Friday we are having our Coronation party day, where we would like children to attend the Academy wearing smart formal party clothes (no football kits!) to take part in our party day and special Coronation lunch.

We look forward to our celebrations over the next few days, please contact the Academy office if you have any questions.

Kind regards

Mrs K Rutherford

Principal

